
Polite Request from our local residents  Please don’t access school in your cars via 
the bottom lane between Foundry Lane and the bridge.  It is a private lane and not 
for public vehicular access.  Thank you. 


Attendance this half term  Thank you so much for your efforts in 
maintaining our children’s overall attendance this half term. It is 
above the national average for this half term!! 


Lauren Doherty Visit  The children enjoyed meeting 
Lauren earlier this week and listened carefully to her 
story.  Lauren was knocked down by a car 16 years 
ago and was paralysed from the neck down.  She has 

since made it her life work to visit schools and teach children 
about the importance of 
road safety.


Sponsored Walk  We 
will be taking part in 
our sponsored walk on 
Friday 21st June.  This year we will be 
completing two routes: Oak and Willow 
Class will be walking from Dacre Banks to 
Birchfield Farm and back.  Rowan Class will 
be walking up to Braisty Woods and back 
through the Old Spring Wood.  Please see 
below the map and route we will take. 


And finally…We break up today for half 
term and return on Tuesday 4th June.
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Our whole school theme next half term is ‘The Wider World’

16 May - Dogs 
Trust Visit


21 May - Road 
Safety assembly


24 May - Break 
up


4 Jun - Back to 
school


Whole school 
attendance for this 

half term:


96% This half terms 
housepoint 
winners are: 


Thruscross







Yellow Route for Rowan 
Class


Pink Route for Oak and 
Willow Class


On Friday 21st June Oak 
and Willow Class will be 
setting off shortly after 
9am and Rowan Class will 
leave at 10am.  The 
children will need 
appropriate footwear and 
clothing suitable for the 
weather.  They will also 
need a packed lunch and 
drink (which will be 
provided by school if the 
children would ordinarily 
have a school lunch).  If 
the weather forecast is 
particularly bad, then we 
shall postpone the walk 
until a later date.



